
Hello. The TRIO/SSS Program is full for fall semester 2025 and is no longer accepting 
applications. All completed applications submitted before September 5 will still be 
processed.  
 
 
Check back in January, 2026 about spring admission. Please let us know if you have 
any questions. Thanks. 
 


